
Bonnechere Excavating Inc.    Innovation Dr, Renfrew, Ontario   K7V 4H2 
Phone: (613) 432-1120     Fax: (613) 432-1140    Email:  2024-4009@bonnechereexcavating.com 

April 23, 2025 

RE: MTO Contract 2024-4009 

Highway 41 - Resurfacing and Structural Culvert Replacement 

To Whom It May Concern; 

Please be advised that BEI will be starting work on MTO Contract 2024-4009 on the 

week of April 28th, 2025.  The contract is located on Highway 41 from the North Limit 

the Madawaska Bridge to Country Road 512. The work consists of a structural culvert 

replacement as well as asphalt resurfacing throughout the contract limits.   

There will be daily single lane closures (Monday to Friday) along Highway 41 starting 

May 12th, 2025, for the guiderail and asphalt resurfacing operations between the contract 

limits. 

During the culvert replacement operation; 650m south of Opeongo Road, traffic will be 

reduced to one lane with the use of Portable Temporary Traffic Signals. This is expected 

to start mid July 2025 and be completed by mid October 2025. 

The overall contract work is scheduled to be complete by late November 2025.  

If there are any questions or concerns, please contact us using the contact information 

listed at the bottom of this correspondence. 

Regards, 

Bonnechere Excavating Inc. 


